
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
  
  
TO:  All Locations 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services (ITS) 
  
SUBJECT: NEW INTRANET WEB APPLICATIONS SCREEN 
  
On Wednesday, July 2, 2003, ITS will debut a new version of the Intranet Web Applications screen. The 
new version will feature an enhanced user interface and improved functionality. All existing web 
applications such as the Web Interface for Special Educators (WISE), Student Performance Indicators 
and Mainframe Terminal Sessions will be available.  
  
To take advantage of the enhanced features, users should access the site with Internet Explorer 5.01 or 
higher. A Web Browser – Upgrade Notice will be displayed on computers that are running a lower version 
of Internet Explorer. The latest version of Internet Explorer is available from the following link:  
  

http://www.microsoft.com/windows/ie/default.asp. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0). 
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